
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 5th February 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 2. 
 
Tuesday – Y5/6 Football event (selected pupils only) 
 
Tuesday – safer internet day 
 
Wednesday – parent consultations 1-7.30pm 
 
A polite reminder that if your child needs medication during the school day, a 
medication consent form needs to be completed by the child’s parent/carer and the 
medication needs to be dropped off/collected by an adult. 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 29th January 2024 
3C –  99.63%               3W –  97.86% 
 
A reminder that Year 3 have a disco theme day on Friday in relation to the book we 
are reading in English.  We are looking forward to seeing all your amazing DISCO 
outfits next week. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 
3C 
Kaysan 
Sam 
Darcie 
 
 
3W 
Edward G 
Stanley P 
Ellis G 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 29th January 2024 
4K –  97%               4M –  94% 
 
We have now received the majority of the consent forms for the loan of the 
ukuleles. If you have not yet returned a consent form, please can you return this as 
soon as possible so that the children can bring an instrument home.  
 
Please can all children have a full PE kit in school each week for their PE lessons, 
including warm clothing for when the children go outside. Can we also please ask 
that their PE kit complies with our school uniform policy. 
 
Many thanks. 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next 
Friday are:  
 
4M 
Andrew Z 
Olivia S 
Caitlin S 
 
 
4K 
Travis J  
Haydn S   
Archie  
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 29th January 2024 
5W –  98.33%               5WO –  91.79% 
 
Well done to all the Year 5 children, we have been really impressed with both 
behaviour and attitude, over the last two weeks, whilst we have been swimming. 
There were several comments made by the swimming instructors, at the pool, about 
their great listening skills and enthusiasm for learning.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
5W 
Khalid D 
Travis M  
 
 
5WO 
Annie M 
Dante K 
Sophia L 
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 29th January 2024 
6D –  97%               6LW –  98.13% 
 
On Tuesday, it is Safer Internet Day so please look out for activity photographs on 
Twitter. It would also be really helpful if you could talk to your child about 
activities we have been doing to support them in using the internet safely.  
 
On Wednesday, it is the Spring Term parent consultations. We are looking forward 
to speaking with you about your child's progress, attainment and social skills. 
 
 
 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving 
awards next Friday are:  
 
6D 
Arya R 
Felicity H 
Kiera W 
 
 
6LW 
Callum W 
Arabel S 
Rayley P 
 
 

 


